
 
 
 
 
 

March 6, 2023 

 

Parkview High Parents, Students, and Community Members, 

It is with great pride and excitement to continue serving our community as the newly appointed 

principal of Parkview High School.  I am honored to have this opportunity and I look forward to 

leading Parkview.  I completed undergraduate studies at the University of Arkansas at Little Rock and 

graduate work in educational leadership at Arkansas State University.  My educational experience 

includes serving students of various ages K-12 as a teacher, coordinator of site interventions, assistant 

principal, and principal. 

As we prepare for the 2023-2024 school year, I am committed to maintaining and continuing to build 

a supportive and collaborative learning environment in which all students can succeed.  Together, as a 

school community, we will build upon traditions of the past and meet the challenges of the future in 

innovative and exciting ways.  I look forward to listening and gathering feedback from all stakeholders 

to set goals for next school year. 

  

I would also like to thank you all for your support and welcoming spirit.  Parkview High School is an 

amazing school and I am honored to work collaboratively with you as we continue to maximize the 

learning opportunities and academic success of PHS.  My goal is to build leaders within the school 

community that are positive, passionate, and persistent. 

  

I look forward to working with our staff, students, parents, and community to ensure we have a successful 

transition and a very productive 2023-2024 school year together. 

  

Kind regards, 
  

Megan Brown 
Principal 

Parkview High School 

516 W. Meadowmere St. 

Springfield, MO 65807 

(417) 523-9200 

mdbrown@spsmail.org 
 


